
                                                                     Gladwin County Land Bank

Minutes
January 18, 2024
8:45a.m.

Members present: Christy Van Tiem, Rick Grove, Teresa Newman, Matt Lang, and Angela Bigham
Absent: Justin Schneider and Shannon Sirpilla
Others present: Kim Hines
The meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Van Tiem at 8:45 a.m. 
Approval of previous meeting minutes. Motion by Newman to accept minutes as written, supported by Bigham. Ayes carried; motion passed.

Public Comments: Kim Hines talked to the board about the CDBG Housing Improving Local Livability (CHILL) Program and the opportunities it could bring to the County for our residents. Motion by Lang to allow the Chair to sign a letter of support, seconded by Grove, Ayes carried; motion passed. 
Public Comments: None

Board Comments: Few board members would like meeting notices sent out in Outlook so they can add them to their calendar. I told them we would try and make that happen. 
Old Business: 

· Round 3 SLBA Grant – Van Tiem informed the board that we need more help as the amount of work needed for this grant is beyond what we can do. SLBA is trying to provide guidance, but we may need to hire someone who could administer this grant from start to finish. We have several projects ready to submit but just cannot do it all ourselves. Will be in touch with the board as things progress forward. All on board with having another meeting once we found out more about the grant process.
· Update of Land Bank House, Clint from CTE spoke to Kevin and told him they have hired a new company who said they can haul our home over the way it is without cutting the roof off so it is the intent of CTE to finish up a few things in the Spring then it can be taken to the site once it is prepped and ready. 
New Business:
· None. 
Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday March 21, 2024, at 8:45 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Chambers.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 
